CITY OF WALTHAM



MASSACHUSETTS BOARD OF HEALTH

MICHELLE M. FEELEY
ACTING DIRECTOR OF PUBLIC HEALTH

Waltham Board of Health Meeting Minutes

December 18, 2018

The meeting was called to order at 5:20 PM.

Dr. Merola did not attend.

The minutes of the last meeting (November 27, 2018) were reviewed and approved by the Board.

The following items were discussed:

- 1. The Board was in agreement with the Biosafety Committee that no permit was required for Honeycomb Biotechnologies.
- 2. The Board discussed the Law Department appearing for the January 2019 meeting to discuss JUUL tobacco.
- 3. The Board discussed how to proceed with Licenses that are not renewed on time. The members agreed to sending letters out to the establishments to appear before the Board in January.

The meeting adjourned at 5:30 PM.

The next Board Meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, January 29, 2019 at 5:00 PM.